Dear TriciaMartel,

Thank you so much for your kind comments. We are all working hard here
to rectify my legal situation. Thank you for your concern.

My hopes are that you may be able to get involved with the effort on a
deper level. We need folks who can do minor tasks of research for us;
basically just doing a google search ere and there and printing out a
hard copy of a report or article for us. Is this something that you may
be able to do? It may not sound like much but it would be extremely
helpful to the effort. Please let me know directly. You can reach me
at;

Timothy J. Muise, #W66927
MCI Norfolk
PO Box 43
Norfolk, MA
02056-0043

Thank you again and I'll be hoping to hear back from you very soon. I am,

Struggle,
i

Timothy J. Muise
tim.muise.63@gmail.com



